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           22nd July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I just wanted to write to you all to thank you for your support during this academic year.  It has been 

extremely challenging but we are very proud of how the whole school community has worked together, 

providing the very best for all of the children. Thank you to each member of our staff team, who have 

worked so hard throughout the year.  Staff members have gone above and beyond, working long hours 

to provide the safest possible care for all of the children. I am very proud of the St Joseph’s team! 

Despite restrictions, I am delighted we have been able to hold lots of exciting events for the children 

during the last few weeks of term!  

Our Year 6 children have celebrated the end of their journey at St Joseph’s with a Year 6 Play. This is 

now available for you all you to view on our school website, on the Video Resource Centre, under the 

Parents tab. Special thanks to two past St Joseph’s students, currently studying at Highfields, who very 

kindly and expertly filmed this production for us! We enjoyed a lovely Year 6 Leavers celebration 

yesterday, held outside on our school garden and thanks to Father Robbie who attended today for a 

very special Leavers Mass. 

We wish all of the Year 6 children the very best in the next stage of their journey at Secondary School! 

You have all been a very special part of St Joseph’s and will be very missed. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful summer, staying safe and spending some quality time with their 

families. 

We look forward to returning to school on Monday 6th September 2021. We will be in touch at the end 

of the summer holidays, via Class Dojo, if the guidance for schools and the COVID-19 pandemic changes. 

 

Take care 

Regards 

Mrs Chadbourne 


